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Principal’s Message 

 

Dear Bowmore Community, 

We hope you are enjoying the winter season, the snow and the beauty of this time of year. 

We understand that changes in school administration or teachers bring uncertainty. Please know that our 

commitment to supporting our students is strong. Our two Vice Principals, Mr. Flegas and Ms.Neveu, know the 

Bowmore community very well, and will continue to provide the consistency that Bowmore requires. I  bring 

experience from my previous schools which is helping our Leadership Team. We are dedicated to ensuring that 

all our students continue to learn, grow, and thrive. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to reach out. We appreciate your support and look 

forward to working together to keep Bowmore a wonderful place for our students. 

School Website: Please visit our school website for important information and upcoming events. 

https://schoolweb.tdsb.on.ca/bowmore/ 

Warm regards, 

Ira, Jacquie, Kosta  

 
 

Upcoming Important Dates 

●​ February 11 - Term 1 Report Cards Go Home 

●​ February 13 - Parent-Teacher Interviews 

●​ February 14 - PA Day (Parent-Teacher Interviews AM Only - No school for students) (Flyer) 

●​ February 17 - Provincial Family Day (No school for students) 

●​ February 19 - Grade 7 open house (Flyer) 
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Library 
 
Dear Families,  

The Read-A-Thon is going strong. Students are tracking their minutes and proud of how many they have done 

so far! We would love to surprise students with ‘mystery photos’ popping up around the school. If you are 

interested, please email Ms. Jarvis leah.mcnabjarvis@tdsb.onca a picture of your child reading…. They will be 

printed and posted around the school with a “Caught you Reading” theme.  

 

Thank you for supporting our library,  

Ms. Jarvis and the #Shelfies 

 

 
 

Bowmore Nutrition Program Feb 10 - Feb 14 

Monday Jungle Cracker 

Tuesday Apples 

Wednesday Scones 

Thursday Waffle Crisps 

Friday PA Day 

 
The Nutrition Team: bowmoresnack@gmail.com 

 

 

 

Pizza Lunch Fundraiser 

Reminder: Last chance to order pizza for our next School Council pizza lunch fundraiser!  Pizza lunch is next 

Thursday, February 13. Ordering on Lunchbox closes at noon on Sunday, February 9.  

 

For more information on pizza lunch, including future fundraiser dates and how to order, please visit the school 

website at: https://schoolweb.tdsb.on.ca/bowmore/Pizza-Lunch 
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